
Hi Folks 

I hope this e-mail finds everyone well and enjoying the beautiful summer weather.  We 
want to thank you for your support on the 35th Annual Owen Sound Salmon 
Spectacular.  It is Sponsors like yourselves that makes our event the best in Southern 
Ontario. 

The Owen Sound Salmon Spectacular committee wish to invite you to our annual 
Sponsor’s afternoon fish fry from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm at the Sydenham Sportsmen's 
Association Clubhouse on Thursday August 10, 2023.  Also see attached a map and 
address location 82535 Side Road #6 Owen Sound, ON N4K 5N6 for the SSA club 
house.   

In order for us to prepare for this Sponsors appreciation afternoon Fish Fry we will 
require a RSVP with numbers of people attending no later and up to including 
Monday August 7, 2023. 

If you wish to attend the afternoon fish fry, please reply to this e-mail:   

We look forward to an afternoon of social fun and enjoyment.  Let’s have a great start to 
our Owen Sound Salmon Spectacular on Friday August 25 to Sunday September 3, 
2023.   

Come out and enjoy the afternoon Fish Fry. 

Yours in Conservation 

Chris Geberdt, John Ford, Stacey Urbshott and Mike Prevost 

Co-Chairs 

Owen Sound Salmon Spectacular 
 


